CLAREMONT PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK ENDING 23rd March 2018

Whole School

Easter Egg Hunt – please remember to bring in your Easter Egg donations. If your child cannot eat Easter Eggs, please supply an alternative for them in a clearly named bag.

Key Stage Two English Information Evening

On the 26th April (from 6-7pm) we will be hosting a Key Stage 2 English information evening. Whilst the focus is predominantly on KS2, all parents across the school are welcome to attend.

The focus will be on what the primary curriculum for English includes; how we teach reading, spelling, GPS and writing; and how they are all assessed at the end of primary school.

A letter will be coming home with your child today which has a reply slip on the bottom. If you would like to attend, please can you return the slip to Mrs Ball, via the office, by the end of term.

Year 1

Year 1 - Tunbridge Wells Museum Trip - Wednesday 18th April

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please see a letter in your child's Homework Folder about our upcoming trip.

We will require some volunteers, so please let us know if you can help.

Many thanks,

The Year 1 team.

Year 5

We would like to show children in Year 5 "Shakespeare: the animated tales" produced by S4C. It is a PG certificate.

Please email the school office via admin@claremont.kent.sch.uk by Monday, 26th March if you do NOT want your child to watch this.

After School Clubs

There appears to be some confusion regarding the continuation of the Silhouette Dance Club on Thursday afternoons. This group has recently run as a temporary measure for the maternity leave cover for Banana Yoga until their return after the Easter Holidays 2018. As a group Silhouette have been aware of this arrangement from the beginning and we have been very happy with the activity and opportunity that they have offered the children. Sadly, at present we are not able to accommodate them after the Easter Holiday as we just do not have the space, but would like to take this opportunity to thank them for the time that they have spent with us.

Yoga classes for children in years 2 to 5 are returning to Claremont after Easter, yippee! Every Thursday 3.30-4.30pm. Starting 26th April.

As always the sessions will combine **Yoga** with **mindfulness** and **relaxation** techniques to equip your child with valuable tools to support them through the pressures of school and their day to day lives. Each session will be taught around unique and entertaining themes to inspire such as, friendship/ working together, dreams and imagination.

Yoga Club will take place every Thursday in the school hall from 3.30 to 4.30pm. The first class begins after the Easter holidays on the 26th April. Children are required to wear comfy clothes and bring a snack/ bottle of water. No equipment is required although children are welcome to bring their own mat if they wish.

There will be 12 classes in total over the spring and summer term but you can pay for the first batch of 6 at a cost of £51 once your space has been confirmed.

There are a limited amount of spaces so please let me know asap if you'd like to join to avoid disappointment. Just send me an email with your details, headed Claremont yoga club and I'll get back to you confirming your space. Alternatively call me on the number below.

Email: bananastudioyoga@hotmail.com Tel: 07834518619.

Easter Holiday Activities



Class Medals

Acorns: Nathan Bell Saplings: Dan Yamamoto

Ash: India Mackay Elm: Isabelle Barratt

Diary Dates

Diary Dates for next week

Please see the calendar page on the website for advanced dates. The calendar is updated every Wednesday. For detailed information, please click on the DAY view.

26th Mar – Shakespeare week, Reports home, 3.00-6.00pm 16 x Y5/6 children to hockey tournament in Tonbridge

27th Mar – Parents' Consultation evening

28th Mar - 3.00-4.30pm Cross Country race at Hever Castle, Parents' Consultation evening

29th Mar – Last day of term, Easter Egg Hunt, Boys A&B football away to Paddock Wood